
 

LIGHTHOUSE UNIT MEETING  

FELLOWSHIP ROOM, 7 PM 

MONDAY, APRIL 17, 2023 

                           

 

LEADERS:  Dianne Henkenhaf & Donna Mowry 

 

Thirteen members were present 

 

 Dianne Henkenhaf welcomed all Members & Guests 

Our Theme for the evening was “Laughter is the Best Medicine”. 

 

Dianne opened with prayer & the UCW Purpose was recited. 

 

Dianne presented a reading  “Give to us Laughter”  

 

A discussion was held concerning the future of the UCW. 

The Sunshine Unit is going to continue with afternoon meetings and invite anyone to 

join their group.   

 

Krista Ritchie offered suggestions for the framework of our meetings.   

Fundraising should be the responsibility of the Council.   

 

Donna Mowry asked each member to tell a funny story about something that 

happened to them in their travels.  

 

Donna presented a reading & bible verses about laughter. 

 

A Video entitled “Women Know Things” by comedian Fred Klett was shown. 

 

BUSINESS -  

MINUTES from March 20, 2023  - approved by consensus 

 

MOTION:  Moved by Pat Porter that we donate $50 to “Drop by the Bridge”.        

Seconded by Krista Ritchie 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  Liz Dillman 

 

An Executive meeting will be held in the next month to clarify the financial 

responsibilities. 

 

Offering was collected followed by prayer.  

 

Donna presented a reading entitled “God’s Voice Mail”. 

 

Nancy Brash & Nancy Hamilton offered to lead the Lighthouse May meeting. 

 

Our meeting closed with music “Go Now In Peace” sung together  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


